
Student Notices 
Thursday, June 1, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

 

Our lost and found accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water bottles 

and sweatshirts. Please check the lost and found between now and the end of June to see if you have any 

missing items that need to be claimed.  
 

 
Hey Sharks, 
  
The Athletics Banquet is fast approaching, and we have extended ticket sales until the end of this 
week. 
  
Please come to the Sea Lounge at lunch today to purchase your ticket and get ready to celebrate 
all things Sharks Athletics. 
  
Go Sharks! 
 

 

 


